10-28-80

CRESCENT TRAIL TO BE OPENED

The Crescent Trails Association is sending its final trail crews out, this Wednesday at 3:30 and Saturday at 9:00 AM, to make its final inspections of the Trail before its Grand Hike on November 2nd.

Town Supervisor, Mr. Lake Edwards, has accepted the honor of officially opening the trail to the public with a ribbon cutting ceremony, scheduled for 12:30 on Sunday preceding the hike.

Those wishing to hike should dress appropriately for the weather conditions. Hiking boots are suggested but not necessary. You will be able to walk the trail in work shoes or sneakers, though you may encounter a few damp areas.

Those whishing to hike should meet at the shelter in Kreag Road Park. There, we will form our hiking groups and leave the shelter approximately every 15 minutes. The first group will leave at 1:00 and the last is scheduled to depart at 3:30. On the trail we will follow orange paint blazes going out and return following tape blazes. The hike will last approximately 1-12 hours. There is plenty of parking space available at Kreag Road Park.

Bring a friend and enjoy the scenery before the snow flies.